

SEMESTER ASSESSMENT TEST – GRADE 5 LEVEL: WEAK

FULLNAME: _____ **CLASS:** _____ **TEACHER:** _____ **CAMPUS:** _____

A. VOCABULARY

I. Find the odd one out .

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. visit | B. sausage | C. skip | D. sometimes |
| 2. A. played | B. surfed | C. washed | D. brushed |
| 3. A. stormy | B. foggy | C. rainy | D. weather |
| 4. A. beautiful | B. intelligent | C. interesting | D. exciting |
| 5. A. matches | B. knife | C. stove | D. get a burn |

II. Look at the picture and write

1 . She'd like aof rice ever day



(bowl)

2. This is an old.....in the city of Hue



(apogda)

3. Don't ride atoo fast because It's dangerous



(mrootbkie)

4. What do they do in their free time? They often



(od kraet)

5. A: He had a..... yesterday . B: He should see a doctor



(sotmacahceh)

B. GRAMMAR

I. Choose the best option

1. What does your dad do in.....free time?
a.her b.your c.his d. she
2. A -I've got a B- You carry heavy things
a. fever- should b. backache - should c. a cold - shouldn't d. backache - shouldn't
3. What.....in the story?
a.happen b. happening c. happened d. to happen
4. Don't goa picnic when it's rainy. You maywet
a. get - for b. out - get c.for - get c. to -get
5. What.....your father like to be in the future?
a. will b.would c. do d. does

II. Give the correct form of the words .

1. My brother often (watch)cartoons in his free time but I often (go) for picnic in my free time
2. Living in the city is (expensive)than living in the countryside
- 3.It (be)..... often rainy and windy tomorrow morning and I won't visit my grandparents in the village
4. He would like (work)..... in the hospital in the future
5. she shouldn't (play)..... outside and she should (take)..... a rest at home.

C. READING

I.Read and circle the correct answer.

Dear Peter,

Last week, I(1).....to Phu Quoc Island with my brother. It's in the South of Viet Nam. We went there(2) plane. The island is(3)..... than our city. It's quieter too. It was sunny and hot during my visit. There were flowers and green trees everywhere. The beach is opposite the hotel so I went(4)..... every day., I could walk there in two minutes. We stayed there for four days. I really had a fantastic time there. Phu Quoc Island was more beautiful than I expected.

Bye,

Jane

Chúc các con làm bài thật tốt !

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|------------|-----------------|
| 1. a. go | b. went | c. goes | d. going |
| 2. a. on | b. to | c. by | d. in |
| 3. a. noisy | b. big | c. smaller | d. quieter than |
| 4. swimming | b. skating | c. fishing | d. camping |

II. Read and then answer the questions.

Minh is tall and strong. He studies very well. He would like to be a pilot because he wants to visit different countries in the world. He wants to have good knowledge and good health so that his dream will come true. He usually does morning exercise. He often has a big breakfast with a glass of milk. At lunch time, he always eats three bowls of rice and a lot of meat or fish. He also drinks one or two cartons of milk or fruit juice every day.

1. What would Minh like to be in the future ?

.....

2. Why would he like to be a pilot ?

.....

3. How much milk does he drink for breakfast?

.....

4. Does he eat three bowls of rice at lunch time?

.....

D. WRITING

I. Order the words.

1. Which / visit / place/ you / to / like / would / , / church / the/ pagoda/ the/ or/?

.....

2. You / walk / can/ to / for/ the/ minutes/ fifteen / post office/ .

.....

3. I /like / would/ a/ to / nurse / be / because/ I'd/ to/ like/ patients/ after/ look / .

.....

4. Why / run / shouldn't/ the/ I/ down/ stairs /? / Because / may / You / down / fall

.....

5. Ha Long bay / more / is / attractive / than / expected / I

.....

II. Complete the story basing on the cued words and pictures

Ex: Summer holiday/ great(0)Summer holiday is great. We /not /go /school



(1)_____. I /fishing /in /lake /three times / week



(2)_____ My brother can swim but he can't skate .

He / often / swimming / his friends / their free time



(3)_____

When / our parents / free / at/ weekend



(4)_____

we / often/ fishing



(5)_____ Mom prepares

a lot of food

E. LISTENING

I.Listen and tick .

0.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☒

1.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☐

2.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☐

Chúc các con làm bài thật tốt !

3.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☐

4.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☐

5.



A. ☐



B. ☐



C. ☐

II. Listen and write ONE word

0. Tony shouldn't play with the knife because it's very sharp. (dangerous/ sharp)

1. Tom shouldn't ride too fast because he may fall off his _____ and break his arm. (bike / mortobike)

2. The post office is between the _____ and the cinema. (supermarket / stadium)

3. Akiko can take a _____ to get Phu Quoc Island from Ho Chi Minh City. (boat / bus)

4. The summer is usually hot and there is a lot of _____. (rain/ hot)

5. Da Lat is more _____ than London. (peaceful / beautiful)